
Rugbytots super fun, engaging and cross curricular classes run every Saturday, our Autumn term runs until November 25th  in Gerrards 
Cross and the Winter Term runs December - February. Our classes involve fun games, teamwork, skill development, movement skills, 
colour/shape/number recognition and a fantastic opportunity for the child and parent to bond as both are involved in classes. As your 
child gets older and more independent the parent takes more of a role as their biggest fan on the sidelines, but still there to support where 
required.
    📍 Gerrards Cross – St Joseph's Primary School - SL9 8SB (Saturdays)
    08:45-09:15 - 2-3.5-year-olds (available)
    09:20-10:05 - 3.5-5-year-olds (available)
    10:10-10:40 - 2-3.5-year-olds (available)

Our classes are also a great opportunity for your child to familiarise themselves with the venue if you are intending on your child enrolling 
at the school in the future or to build their confidence in familiar surroundings if they already attend the school. The classes can be found 
online at www.rugbytots.co.uk or send me an email and I can provide a direct link to your chosen class.

Best regards,

Tom Brown
tom.brown@rugbytots.co.uk
Director – South Bucks Rugbytots
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